
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 26, 2023 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The funds M.A.D. USA, Inc. receives will be used for our programs on domestic violence 
awareness and our community outreach programs.  We will also use part of the funds for 
emergency services for victims of domestic violence.   
 
If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me at 225-588-1436. 
 
Warmest Regards, 
 
 
 
Christan Rainey, 
CEO/Executive Director 
M.A.D. USA, Inc. 
843-608-0434 
 
 


